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This week we have been exploring the northern lights, 

we have used our gross motor skills to move our bodies 

around the classroom in swirling, wave like movements 

using a variety of coloured flipper flappers. 

On the art table, we have created coloured filled skies 

with toothbrushes using a choice of green, purple and 

pink paint. 

Using light boxes on our exploration station, we have 

made our own northern light filled skies using strips of 

iridescent film and transparent coloured loose parts. 

Next week we have lots of fun Christmas activities 

planned, including meeting up with our Year 6 buddies 

and non uniform day on Friday where children are 

welcome to wear something festive if you wish. We 

also plan to watch Julia Donaldson’s Stickman one 

afternoon. Please let a member of staff know if you 

would rather your child not watch this story. 

 

Our number of the week: 2  

Our key words: Northern lights, sky, colours, swirl, 

illuminate and aurora 
 

 

 

Something Special 

 
Next week, Brambles will be singing Christmas songs to 

our parents at collection time every day at 3.00pm.  

They have been practising a variety of songs and are 

very excited to share them with you all. 

This is to ensure all families can be included in our 

Christmas celebrations. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories:  The Lights that Dance in the 

Night by Yuval Zommer and TFW Mr 

Wiggle and Mr Waggle by Pie Corbett 

 

Song: The northern lights in the Sky 

 

Rhyme: I see the Lights 

 

 

 

It is very important that you do not send your 

child to pre-school if they are unwell. 

We would also ask that if you have given your 

child Calpol/Nurofen before school you consider 

if they are actually well enough to attend 

Brambles. 

Thank you 

 

Friday 20th December 

Last Day of Term and Non Uniform Day 
 

Wednesday 15th January 

Applications for a Reception School place 

closes. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Upcoming Events 


